
Nursery Headteacher’s Management Network 
 
 
It is not too late to book your place at the May Conference and Annual 
General Meeting of the Association. 
 
Date:  Wednesday 21st May 
 
Time: Arrival and coffee from 9.10a.m. 
  Departure at 3.00p.m. 
 
Venue: Marsham Arms 
 
Speaker: Ray Leeke, Senior Primary Adviser 
 
A good lunch, great company, stimulating debate, shared values and a 
chance to air your views and help to move forward Nursery practice in 
Norfolk. 
 
This conference is free to all headteachers belonging to the Network.  For non 
members of the Network wishing to attend there is a fee of £50.00 for the day. 
 
Bookings are to be returned to Janet Wright, Bignold First School and Nursery, 
Wessex Street, Norwich, NR2 2SP.  Please do not end any money at this stage. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Nursery Headteachers’ Management Network Conference and AGM, Wednesday 
21st May 2003. 
 
 
Name……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
School……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Special lunch requirements………………………………………………. 
 
Please book me a place at the conference. 
 


